
ICLE submitted comments to the FCC on the First Amendment implications of the leased
access rules. Associate Director, Legal Research Ben Sperry argued the changes in the
video marketplace towards competition undercut the justification for subjecting regulation
of cable operators’ speech to only intermediate scrutiny. As a result, the leased access rules
should be reviewed as compelled speech under strict scrutiny. The leased access rules are
not narrowly tailored to a compelling government interest and therefore would fail under
the strict scrutiny standard.

Click here to read the full comments.

https://laweconcenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/ICLE-Comments-Leased-Access-Rules-as-filed-7.22.19.pdf

